
 

 

 

 

 

A happy school committed to excellence 
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

Dear Parent/Carer,                              10 February 2023 

 
A group of school governors began work on a school communication plan this week. We 

agreed that the aim of the work was to ensure that parents receive all the information 

they need to support their children’s education through clear, professional, timely and 

appropriate communication using a range of accessible methods.   
To this end we would like to promote our Scholarpack Parent App.  Many of you may 

have already downloaded it some time ago.  For those who haven’t you will have 

received an email earlier this week with a link up code.  Starting this week we will be 
sending messages and reminders via the app as well as email and Twitter.  Using the 

app will give you time to check all contact, medical and attendance details for your 

child. If you notice that any information needs updating, you can message us via the 
app. The app is free of charge on Apple and Google stores.  Please contact the school 

office for further information or if you have not received your link up code. 

 
DESTINATION EVENTS  This week our Y2 classes invited their parents into school to 

share their work, some food they had made and some songs. It was lovely. 

  
 
 

Our Y6 classes put on an exhibition 

of the rainforest work which was most    
    impressive. 

 

 
 

CLUBS  Our new Friday afternoon Y3 

and 4 Drama Club has been enormously 
popular. This will continue after half 

term. We are now able to add a Y2 

Drama Club option which will start on 

Monday 27 February, 3.30 - 4.30pm in 
the school hall. There is a list in the 

school office if you would like your child to sign up for this new club which will run 

every Monday until Easter. 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/


SCHOOL DINNNERS W/C 20 February 2023 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Pasta Parcels in  
tomato sauce 
(v) Sticky Veg Noodles 
 
Tuna Jacket Potato 
 
Tuna Panini 
 
Apple Crumble &  
Custard 

Crispy Chicken  
Bites 
(v) Cheese & Onion 
Whirl 
 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Ham & Tomato 
Panini 
 
Orange Shortbread 

Roast Turkey &  
Stuffing 
(v) Sweet Potato &  
Spring Veg Bake 
 
Cheese Jacket  
Potato 
 
Veg Melt Panini 
 
Arctic Roll & Fruit 

Chilli Con Carne & Naan 
Bread 
(v) Cheesy Bean  
Enchilada 
 
Veggie Chilli Jacket  
Potato 
 
Cheese Panini 
 
Cheese & Crackers 
 

Fishwich 
(v) Veggie Burger 
Chips 
 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Cheese Panini 
 
Chocolate Berry 
Mousse Cake 

SHROVE TUESDAY  This year Shrove Tuesday is on Tuesday 21 February.  We will be 

organising skipping events in school on this day, and children can bring their own  

skipping ropes into school if they wish.  We ask that you do not take your child out of  
school on this day. 

 

EYFS wrote to me this week to ask for a football match.  

Here they are just after the final whistle!   
SPORTS NEWS  Our table Tennis team have reached 

the dizzy heights of 

national finalists. The 
coach, Ashley Hodgson, 

has done an amazing job 

and the players have been 
magnificent. They will  

be competing in 

Wolverhampton in April 
with 7 other regional finalists. 

 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS  Spring term parents’ consultation evenings are scheduled for 

Thursday 9 March and Tuesday 14 March. Appointment times will be available between 
3.40pm and 6.30pm, and these can be booked by ringing the school office after half 

term. We aim to engage with the parent/carer of every child in the school through these 

meetings, so please remember to book your appointments. 
 

AND FINALLY  Seamer & Irton CP School will have a new head teacher in September 

2023.  Having enjoyed the privilege of working at the school since January 1998, I have 
decided that it is time for a change. It has been an honour to serve this community and I 

am proud of the legacy I leave. I want to thank you all for your support and kindness 

over many years. 
 

IMPORTANT DATES   

10.2.23 School closes for half term 
20.2.23 School re-opens 

2.3.23 World Book Day  

09.3.23 Parents’ evening 

14.3.23 Parents’ evening  
31.3.23 School closes for Easter 

 

Have a lovely weekend.           Yours sincerely       Jonathan Wanless ~ Headteacher 


